
 

 
 
 
11 October 2023 
 
 

CONSTABLE CARE SAFETY SCHOOL 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
As part of the health studies next term, students will be learning about road safety.  
 
To compliment this, the students will be visiting Constable Care Safety School. This is an exciting  
excursion destination designed to teach children road and public transport safety skills. This excursion will 
provide students with a hands-on opportunity to learn vital pedestrian, bicycle and public transport travel 
safety skills. 
   
When:   Wednesday 13th December 2023 
  
Cost:   $   20.00 

 
Depart school at 9am and return at 1:30pm   

 
Activities included: Pedestrian and wheel safety. 
Pedestrian session: Students will be presented with various pedestrian scenarios on an iPad. Students will 
need to identify hazards and make safe decisions.  
Cyclist experience: The facilitator will deliver a short demonstration on bike safety and maintenance, 
demonstrating how to adjust helmets and how to check tyre pressure, brakes, and bell. The Facilitator will 
also cover basic cycling road rules, such as stop signs, give way signs, traffic lights, rail crossings, 
pedestrian’s right of way, speed and courtesy on shared-use paths. Students will then be able to ride their 
bikes freely around the Safety School abiding safety rules.  

 
Students will be required to wear their school uniform suitable for riding and enclosed shoes such as 
sneakers. Please ensure long hair is tied low as they will be wearing helmets and if your child requires 
reading glasses they are brought along.  

 
Students will need to bring their school bag which includes:  
A hat, drink bottle, recess and lunch.  

 
We will require 3 parents from Rooms 6 & 7 and 2 from Room 9 to assist with supervision of students and 
activities throughout the day. Please email or speak to the teacher if you are interested in attending. Parent 
volunteers are required to complete a Working With Children form from the office prior to attending.  
 
Please contact your class teacher if your child requires training wheels.   
  
Please return the permission slip by 1 December 2023. 
Any queries please don’t hesitate to contact the class teacher.  
Regards, 
Nadia Bergamo, Kathryne Sharp & Julia Pearl  
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
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Constable Care Safety School 

 
 

I consent to _________________________________ Room #__________ participating in an excursion to 
Constable Care Safety School on  
 
I have enclosed $ 20.00 as payment. 
 
I give permission for my son/daughter to receive medical treatment in case of emergency. 
I am aware that the school and its employees are not responsible for personal injuries or property damage 
which may occur on an excursion, unless the school or its employees are proven to be negligent. 
 
Signed………………………………………………...(Parent/Guardian) Date………………………… 
  

 
 
 
 

ATTADALE PRIMARY SCHOOL – PAYMENT SLIP 
 
Student:  ____________________________________Room # ______ 
 
Name of event:  ______________________________ Permission Slip attached:  
 
Payment Amount: $ ________                      Payment Method:  Please circle 
 
                          Cash / Cheque / Credit Card / Bank Transfer/ Upfront Payment (Deduct from Account) 
 
C/C #  ________ / _________ / _________ / _________             Exp: _____ / ______ 
 

Signature of Cardholder:  _____________________________________________ 

 

Attadale PS:  BSB 066 163 Account 0090 3316     Transfer receipt #:____________________            
(Please use name as reference) 

 

 


